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Essex Music Service 
Community Music Charges 

Instrumental Music Lessons and Group music-making 

Detailed below are the fees and charges Essex Music Service charge for the delivery of 
instrumental tuition and group music-making activities within community settings.  
 
All charges can be subsidised by Arts Council England funding for all eligible families. If you 
think you may be eligible, please indicate this at the point of application. For more 
information of our Financial Assistance, please visit our website: Financial assistance - Essex 
Music Education Hub (essexmusichub.org.uk) 
 

Each programme runs for 10 weeks (one term) 

Activity Charge Discounted Charge 

1-to-1 lesson (15 minutes) £99.50 £49.75 

1-to-1 lesson (20 minutes) £132.50 £82.75 

1-to-1 lesson (30 minutes) £199.00 £149.25 

Band-It! (group rock band lesson) £67.50 £33.75 

Specialist ensemble* £67.50 £33.75 

Large ensemble provision* £40.00 £20.00 

Junior Music Package £87.50 £43.75 

Junior Individual Session £45.00 £22.50 

 
 
 
 

https://www.essexmusichub.org.uk/site/schools/resources/financial-assistance/
https://www.essexmusichub.org.uk/site/schools/resources/financial-assistance/
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*the District Lead Tutor and/or District Support Assistant at your chosen venue will be able 
to advise as to which ensemble best suits your child according to what each venue offers. 
 

Provision continues on a termly basis. Notice to stop lessons must be given by the end of the 
half-term break before the end of the term where tuition would stop: 

• October half-term to finish at Christmas 

• February half-term to finish at Easter 

• May half-term to finish at the Summer break 

 

 
 

Essex Music Service 

E2, County Hall, Chelmsford, CM1 1QH 

0333 13 8953 

musichub@essex.gov.uk  
www.essexmusichub.org.uk 

 

mailto:musichub@essex.gov.uk
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.essexmusichub.org.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7C%7C9aff0d5faf9b494c67b008daa51a5f33%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C0%7C638003829921821550%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=qvbKs6gbEgyPxiaFfzxXpBiBVWITHTw6AgpaSDbGLyI%3D&reserved=0
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